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Comments: The State of Montana is a very special place that must be protected.  It is very much so one of the

"last" underpopulated States in our Country.  Many other countries and elites from other States are buying up

property and it shall not be allowed in Montana.   Montana is unique in it's wild and free values, it's unconfined

spaces, it's untouched beauty and it's abundance of wildlife.   Therefore, I offer my voice and vote of disapproval

for a proposal for Holland Lake Lodge in Condon, MT to be purchased by POWDR to buy and expand into a

Resort Destination.  

 

Furthermore, I question POWDR's motives as Montana businesses are already closing down due to lack of staff

and this would create even more of a burden for them.  


